
 

 
 
 

                         August 2024        
 
 
 
 
Dear friends and colleagues,   
 
During the past academic year, the Indiana University Retirees 
Association (IURA) served you and the campus community in several 
ways. We offered six program meetings in person and via Zoom. We 
hosted a holiday luncheon at the Bloomington Country Club and an end-
of-the-academic year luncheon at Meadowood Retirement Community. 
As in past years, IURA provided significant funding as a participant in 
the campus United Way campaign.   
 
This year we will continue in-person program meetings with a Zoom 
option. Our first meeting will be held in the Peterson Room at the IU 
Foundation’s Showalter House on the SR45/46 Bypass on Wednesday, 
Sept. 11, at 2 p.m. Our speaker will be Peg Faimon, founding dean of 
the Eskenazi School of Art, Architecture + Design. This location 
features plenty of free parking. No IU parking permits are required, and 
the building is fully accessible.  
 
All retired faculty, staff, and their surviving spouses or partners are 
eligible for membership. The IURA is entirely self-funded. Your annual 
dues, a modest $30 for an individual and $40 for a couple, entitle you to 
attendance at program meetings and eight editions of our excellent 
monthly newsletter to keep you current on social activities, benefits, 
service opportunities, speakers, news, and matters of general interest. 
You also will receive the annual membership directory, which many 
retirees have found helpful in contacting former associates, who often 
have changes in their contact information.   
 
Please complete the 2024-2025 membership form on the reverse side of 
this letter and return it together with your check. Your support of the 
IURA provides a valuable connection with the university and the 
campus community.  
 
I look forward to seeing you soon!   
 
Perry J. Maull 
IURA President 2024-2025  
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